
 

  

Zack Cook reiterated the close relationship between Pike Place Market and farmers at the 
Sammamish Farm and believes this could be a great opportunity. 
 
Richard Martin noted the location of the farm is located on the other side of the Sammamish 
River from Chateau Ste. Michelle in Woodinville and that this river does not flood (but can be 
wet.) 
 

V.    Action Items 
None 
 

VI.    Resolutions to be added to Consent Agenda  
None 
 

VII.    Public Comment 
Ann Magnano commented that the Sammamish Farm is a fabulous opportunity for the Pike 
Place Market and the farmers.  
 
There was clarification on how many farmers currently work the land and how many of them 
have a relationship with Pike Place Market. There are five leases, supporting 15 farmers, and 
three of those have a relationship with Pike Place Market 
 
Magnano went on to say she believes this is a natural move for Pike Place Market and it builds 
upon the work that Steve Evans stared. She encourages the PDA to continue reviewing the 
proposal in order to get more money in farmer’s pockets.  
 

VIII.    Concerns of Committee Members 
David Ghoddousi requested more information on how Pike Place Market is going to make a 
difference for the farmer.   
 
Colleen Bowman commented there could be marketing opportunities and envisions great cross-
promotional opportunities. Bowman would also like to know what the staffing costs would be to 
run this program.  
 

IX.         Adjournment 
           The meeting was adjourned at 5:38 p.m. by Patrice Barrentine, Vice Chair 
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